
Glencross Mennonite Church 
www.glencrosschurch.com 

Box 1719, Morden, MB R6M 1B5  ~  204-822-3864 

9:30am Sunday School  10:40am Worship Service 

Mother’s Day – Sunday May 8, 2016 

Finally, brethren, whatsoever things are true, whatsoever things are honest, whatsoever 

things are just, whatsoever things are pure, whatsoever things are lovely, whatsoever things 

are of good report; if there be any virtue, and if there be any praise, think on these things. 

                   Philippians 4:8 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Events in the Community 

The Bergfeld Church is inviting all men, of all ages, to a  

Men’s Breakfast on Saturday, May 14th at 8:30 in the  

morning.  Pastor Rubén Marcado – from LIEAB Spanish  

churches in Bolivia – will be sharing about the ministry  

and outreach of these churches in Santa Cruz and into  

the rest of Bolivia. 

From the Sunday School Department 

Upcoming Dates to Note: 

June 5th – 9:30am Promotion Sunday 

June 12th – 10:00am Church Picnic @ Stanley Park,  

shelter #4 

June 19th – Last day of classes 

June 26 – Sept. 4 – Summer Break 

Sept. 11th – Sunday School Classes resume 

 

To Parents with Young Children – In response to 

some concerns expressed at our last Membership 

Meeting about the nursery being crowded, the B&A 

Board has purchased a couch for the Pastor’s study so 

that it can be used by nursing mothers during the 

Service.  We, as a church, are so thankful for the many 

young families with children that are attending on 

Sunday mornings and hope to be a place where 

families with young children are always welcome.   

The Ministerial would also like to encourage parents 

of children to be sensitive to others in the sanctuary if 

their children become overly restless.  The nursery 

and the pastor’s study are available for parents and 

their children during these times. 

Your ideas on how we can make the worship service 

as family friendly as possible and at the same time 

provide a place for others to hear and participate in 

the Service can be brought to the members of 

Ministerial. 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week 
Tuesday, May 10 – Council Meeting 

Wednesday, May 11 – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ Brooklyn and Brianna’s.  Meet there at 7pm.                                 

Bring a lawn chair. 

Thursday, May 12 – Matt & Jenn’s Care Group meets at Church for Bible Study 

Friday, May 13 – Jr. Youth event @ Sky Zone.  Meet @ Glencross at 5:45pm.                                                               

Cost, $15, get your money into Trevor today. 

Next Sunday’s message – Andy Neufeld 

Song Leader – Matt Klassen   Pianist – Marla Sanca   Electric Piano – Christina Peters 

Worship in Singing 

Call to Worship – Harold Friesen 

Announcements/Offering   ~  Offertory – Lianna and Jocelyn Hoeppner 

Special Number – Allen Schellenberg 

Mother’s Day Tribute 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp “Kingdom Minded Mothers”  Matthew 20:17-28 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

 

Coming up at Glencross 

May 24 – 6:30pm – Ladies’ Fellowship Mother/Daughter 

Supper.  Bring your daughter/s, mother, sister, niece or 

friend (suggested for ages 7 – 107) and come and “Fill 

Your Buckets”.  Please bring either sandwiches or a 

dessert to share.  Guest speaker will be Esther Zacharias.  

Come for a fun evening of encouraging one another and 

“Filling each other’s Buckets”.  Please talk to Nettie 

Friesen or Chris Klassen if you have any questions. 

DVBS –Your Cave Quest Adventure is  Sunday, July 17 – 

Thursday, July 21  in the evenings!  Talk to Rachelle or 

Megan to register children or volunteer. 

It’s time to think about church camping again.  The Plum 

Coulee campground has been booked for July 22-24.  

Watch for a sign-up sheet on the back table in the next 

few weeks.  More information to follow. 

 

Thanks    to 

everyone who 

came out on 

Friday evening 

and made the 

church yard 

and cemetery 

look nice.  It is 

greatly 

appreciated. 


